
Doll, Laura
11/21/2013 1:18:53 PM
elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc: Redacted

RedactedRedacted
Redacted Allen, Meredith
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Bee:
Subject: CPUC Visit to the PG&E Harrison yard next Wednesday

Liza

I am confirming your visit with Saleena next Wednesday at the PG&E facility at 9:30 am 
11:30 am. Here are details.

2180 Harrison St. The closest BART station is 16th and Mission.Location:

The public entrance door is located on the 18th St. side of the building
between Treat St. and Harrison.

RedactedYour host:
Maintenance & Construction

las Supervisor in the San Francisco Division, over Operations

RedactedBill’s phone number is

RedactedSo that Bill has it, Liza’s cell phone is

I know you’ll enjoy your visit to the heart of our San Francisco system operations!

All the best,

Laura

SB GT&S 0279635

mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov

